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Sub-Committee Report 
 

Date: Friday, March 24, 2017 
Time: 12:00 p.m. 
Place: Democratic Caucus Room, 4th Floor, 888 Washington Boulevard, 

Stamford, CT  06905-2098  
 
The Fiscal Budget Sub-Committee met at the above time and place to review the 2017-18 
budget. In attendance were Chair Di Costanzo, and Committee Member Reps. Coleman and 
Miller.  Also present were Donna Arcuri, Grants Department; Marc Jaffe and Marc Teichman, 
CLC; Barbara Soroca, Stamford Symphony; Ellen Bromley, Director of Social Services; Erik 
Larson, Grants Coordinator and Michael Cotela, Boys & Girls Club.    
 
Chair Di Costanzo called the meeting to order at 12:00p.m.  The following budgets were 
presented: 
  

School Readiness/CLC (278; c48-c49) 

Community Youth Music Program (278) 

Community Night Program 

Community Grants Program (271-279) 

Community Arts Partnership Program (278) 

Stamford Symphony (278) 

Boys & Girls Club – Yerwood Ctr (278; 

c66) 

 
Chair Di Costanzo adjourned the meeting at 2:30 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Monica Di Costanzo, Chair 
 

This meeting is on video (Pt. 1 & Pt. 2). 
 

http://www.boardofreps.org/Data/Sites/43/userfiles/committees/fiscal/budget/budget_2017-2018/subs/Stamford_Symphony.pdf
http://www.boardofreps.org/Data/Sites/43/userfiles/committees/fiscal/budget/budget_2017-2018/subs/boys_girls_club_170324.pdf
http://cityofstamford.granicus.com/MediaPlayer.php?view_id=14&clip_id=5822
http://cityofstamford.granicus.com/MediaPlayer.php?view_id=14&clip_id=5823

